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18 January 2024

PSHE & Computing Curriculum Day

Tuesday 23rd January 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

As part of promoting the ongoing partnership between Farnham Primary School, our parents and our local
community, | would like to take this opportunity to invite you to take part in our PSHE and Computing
Curriculum Day on Tuesday 23rd January 2024.

The main purpose of the day will be for you to come into school and join in workshops including a wide range
of PSHE and Computing activities with your child, designed to help the children to access the curriculum. The
focus of our curriculum day is to promote the understanding of online safety and mental health and
wellbeing. In addition to this, there will be opportunities for you to attend a meeting to inform you how we
teach PSHE and Computing at Farnham and how you can help your child at home.

Workshops

One of the main aspects of the day is for you to come into school and engage in exciting activities with your
children. These have been designed carefully by each year group and the theme is mental health, well-being
and online safety.

Reception | 10.10am - 10.40am | Year 4 | 11.30am - 12.00pm

Year 1 2.00pm - 2.30pm Year 5 | 9.30am - 10.00am

Year 2 9.30am - 10.00am | Year 6 | 9.30am - 10.00am

Year 3 9.30am - 10.00am

Parent’s Information Meeting

In the meeting the PSHE and Computing subject leaders, Miss Warrington and Mrs Shamim, will outline some
of the ways we teach children at Farnham on how to keep safe online. There will also be tips on how you can
help your child to continue developing these skills at home. There will be an opportunity at the end for you
to ask questions you may have about the teaching of PSHE and Computing at Farnham. This meeting will be
from 8:45am —9:15am in the hall.

We will celebrate and share the children’s work from the PSHE and Computing Curriculum Day in assembly at
2:30 pm on Tuesday 23rd January 2024. Parents are invited to join us.
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We look forward to seeing you on the day.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan
Deputy Headteacher



